
WITT Meeting Denver November 2005 
 
 Present: Beth Palmer, Chairman, Cheri Bjerkan, Nadine Wood, Rosanne Pollack, Carlyn 
Steiner, Joanna Stansby, Gail Greenberg, Tobi Sokolow and Charlie MacCracken. 
 
 We discussed the playing times of our events at the trials.  When there are four segments 
per day we could do two before a long break and two after or three and one as we have been 
doing.  No change was recommended at this time.   
 
 We had planned to hold another reception in Denver similar to the one held in Atlanta.  It 
did not happen, but we will try again for Dallas.  We agreed to send a letter to those who played 
in the Women’s Teams and Pairs in Denver to thank them for playing and inviting them to the 
Dallas reception.  The reception will be held on Thursday after the evening session of the 
Women’s Pairs.  In addition an invitation letter will be sent to Texas women bridge players.   
 
 Beth will ask Jay for ACBL funding for postage and refreshments.  Carlyn offered to pay 
if funds were not forthcoming from ACBL or elsewhere.   
 
 Next meeting: Friday, April 7, 11:30 p.m., Cumberland D, exhibit level, Hyatt Regency 
Dallas. 
 


